
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daliana Coban 
Regulatory Counsel         Telephone: 416.542.2627 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited      Facsimile: 416.542.3024 
14 Carlton Street         regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 
Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5        www.torontohydro.com    
 
 
 
 
November 5, 2014 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms.  Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)  

Custom Incentive Rate-setting (“Custom IR”) Application for 2015-2019 Electricity 
Distribution Rates and Charges – Interrogatory Responses - OEB File No. EB-2014-0116 

 
 
Toronto Hydro writes to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) in respect of the above-noted matter. 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No.  1 issued September 17, 2014, please find enclosed an electronic 
version of Toronto Hydro’s Interrogatory Responses.  Ten physical copies of the Interrogatory 
Responses will follow shortly via courier.   
 
Toronto Hydro received interrogatories from Board Staff, AMPCO, BOMA, CCC, CUPE, SEP, and the 
SIA on October 15, 2014.  Toronto Hydro received interrogatories from SEC and VECC on October 17.   
 
Toronto Hydro notes that BOMA did not follow the OEB’s filing convention in providing its 
interrogatories, in that the interrogatories were not sorted by evidence exhibit and numbered 
sequentially.  In order to maintain reference formatting consistency with other parties, Toronto Hydro 
has, on a best efforts basis, mapped the BOMA interrogatories to an evidence exhibit, based on the 
evidence references provided within each interrogatory.  Due to the original ordering provided (which 
Toronto Hydro has not changed), these interrogatories will not appear sequentially.   
 
Toronto Hydro has provided responses to all interrogatories with the exception of 1A-VECC-1, which 
requests a summary of the revenue requirement impacts of any adjustments made during the 
interrogatory process.  Toronto Hydro must undertake a detailed review of all of its responses in their 
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final form in order to prepare this summary.  As such, Toronto Hydro intends to provide a response to 
this interrogatory shortly, and in advance of the Technical Conference scheduled for November 17 and 
18. 
 
Certain interrogatories received by Toronto Hydro requested excel or other data files.  Where 
applicable, Toronto Hydro has provided these files with the filenames indicating the interrogatory to 
which they correspond.   
 
In addition, two interrogatory responses contain confidential information.  Under separate cover, 
Toronto Hydro requests that these responses be treated confidentially, pursuant to the OEB’s Rules of 
Practice and Procedure and the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Daliana Coban 
Regulatory Counsel  
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
 
:encl. 
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cc: Charles Keizer and Crawford Smith, Torys LLP  

Intervenors of Record for EB-2014-0116  


